
From the Principal’s Desk…. 

 Now that we are well into the month of February, we have officially 
wrapped up Term 1 for this school year with student achievement from September 
being communicated through the first term Report Card.  Student reports will be sent 
home with our students on Friday February 17th.  Please review your child's report 
together and complete the Parent feedback/communication page that provides you with 
an opportunity to identify growth/set goals and next steps together for the remainder of 
this school year.  Once completed, please send the form back to school with your child 
to help build upon the home-school connection.  We thank you for the support you 
provide your child each & every day, which contributes to their learning & growth at 
Mount Hope! 

The start to 2023 provided our students with more opportunities to express their 
interest for our Spirit Days.  Student council gathered student voice for Movie day 
preferences within each division and ending the week with Movie Pajama day on a cold 
Friday in February. Our student council is actively engaged in generating ideas on how 
to bring spirit to school days and we always look forward to what will be coming next!  A 
big thank you to our teachers that lead & guide our council who meets regularly during 
Nutrition breaks to share ideas and plan fun days at Mount Hope!   

We had a special visitor this past week, who enjoyed her tour led by our Student 
council reps.  Our Director, Ms. Robinson-Petrazzini enjoyed her tour of the school 
visiting classrooms and seeing our extensive playground and field area that students 
enjoy outdoors.  It was a pleasure to welcome her to Mount Hope!   

Our School Council continues to collaborate and support Mount Hope by 
promoting the volunteer process with a letter being shared with all of our families very 
soon.  If you have time available during the week, and would like to support school life 
at Mount Hope, please rely on the information provided in the letter to support the next 
steps that are required to become an active volunteer with us!  We welcome your 
support and know that Council is always looking for volunteers when planning school 
events.  Thanks to Council's ongoing support in leading our school fundraisers along 
with the contributions for all our families, the success of our chocolate fundraiser will 
enable us to purchase a sound system at Mount Hope!  This system will support our 
Physical Education and Dance programming, along with all school events that require 
audio and visual technology!  We could not have made this happen without the support 
from Council and our families during our fundraising events. Thank you very much!   

As we approach the upcoming holiday long weekend, we wish you all a safe & 
enjoyable Family Day on Monday February 20th with students returning back to school 
on Tuesday February 21st. 
 



Sincerely, Ms. Radojevic & the Mount Hope School Team 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 


